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June 19, 2006 
 
To: FFFPP Barnaby Bridge Project Participants 
 
Several developments have occurred in regards to the Family Forest Fish Passage bridge project that 
you need to be aware of.  We have selected a new contactor to install the bridge piers and footing and 
to remove the existing culvert.  The contractor will be Colville Tribal Service Cooperation (CTSC).  
They, CTSC, have a very good reputation for providing a quality product in an efficient manner.  I do 
not for see any delays with the project in the future.   
 
I have recently accepted a position with the Tribal Range Department and will not continue to be the 
Fish and Wildlife project manager.  The new project manager will be Eric Krausz wildlife biologist 
with the department.  Eric can be reached at (509) 722-7681; email eric.krausz@colvilletribes.com.  
He will be contacting you soon to become familiar with the project and coordinate construction tasks. 
 
Thank you for participating in this project, I have learned a lot about managing the complexity of a 
seemingly simple project.     
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Kris Ray 
(509) 634-2155 


